[bookmark: _GoBack]VND122013: VNDIRECT received a Decision on approving the establishment of the Nguyen Xi Branch.
On December 28, 2023, VNDIRECT Securities Corporation announced Official Dispatch No. 1291-1/2023/CBTT as follows: 
VNDIRECT Securities Corporation (the Company) received Decision No. 1257/QD-UBCK dated December 28, 2023 of the State Securities Commission on approving the Securities trading office’s establishment. Accordingly, the State Securities Commission approves the establishment of the Company’s Nguyen Xi Trading Office with the following contents: 
Name of the trading office: Nguyen Xi Trading Office - VNDIRECT Securities Corporation. 
Address: 1st Floor, No. 205 Nguyen Xi, Ward 26, Binh Thanh District, Ho Chi Minh City. 
VNDIRECT Securities Corporation reports the opening of the Nguyen Xi Trading Office's operations from December 29, 2023. 
